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This edition of Workforce Bulletin contains articles including:

House and Senate Announce Agreement on WIA Reauthorization

On Wednesday, May 21, a bipartisan, bicameral group of lawmakers announced a bipartisan agreement on
legislation reauthorizing and overhauling the Workforce Investment Act of 1998.

Registration for the 79th NASWA Annual Conference Now Available

NASWA and the Vermont Department of Labor are pleased to announce the 78th NASWA Annual Conference,
which will be held September 17-19, 2014. For more information about the Conference as well as attendee,
sponsor, exhibitor and vendor registration, please visit the Conference website at
http://www.naswa.org/meetings/vermont/.

2014 National UI Directors Conference

The National Association of State Workforce Agencies (NASWA) and the Utah Department of Workforce
Services are pleased to invite you to the 2014 National UI Directors Conference. The Conference will be
October 20-23, 2014, at the Radisson Hotel Downtown

Salt Lake City, Utah.

Make your Nominations for 2014 Salute to Leadership Awards Today!

Nominations are now being accepted for this year's Salute to the Leadership Awards at the 78th NASWA
Annual Conference in Burlington, Vermont. Every year, NASWA's President, Board of Directors and certain
Committees present awards recognizing state and individuals for their excellent contributions to the public
workforce system. This year's award winners were announced at the 78th NASWA Annual Conference in
Burlington, Vermont.

Be sure and download the full version of Workforce Bulletin by clicking on the PDF document.
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